
 

 

Chair and Associate/Full Professor    

School of Nursing 
Faculty of Human and Health Sciences 
Full-Time, Tenure-Track or Tenured 
 
Posting #FANU07-22 CASN 
 
The University of Northern British Columbia (UNBC) invites applications for a Tenure-Track/Tenured 
position as Chair of the School of Nursing at the rank of Associate or Full Professor, with proposed 
starting date of July 1, 2023. As an institution committed to the fostering of an inclusive and 
transformative learning environment, UNBC values high quality and growth in both teaching and 
scholarship. 
 
https://www2.unbc.ca/72296/chair-and-associate/full-professor 
 

To Apply 
 
Applicants should forward the following documents to FacultyRecruitment@unbc.ca or mail to Office of 
the Provost quoting the posting number (#FANU07-22 CASN): 
 

o cover letter indicating potential contributions to the Program;  
o curriculum vitae;  
o a brief statement of teaching approaches and research program;  
o the names and addresses of three references (including telephone and email information); and 
o the Statement of Eligibility to Work in Canada form, which can be found here: 

https://www2.unbc.ca/sites/default/files/sections/human-
resources/statementofemploymenteligibilityjan0520221.pdf. 

 

Voluntary Form:  
o the Self-Identification from, which can be found here:  

https://www2.unbc.ca/sites/default/files/sections/human-resources/unbcself-idrevisedmay2022-
fillable.pdf  

 
Persons with disabilities, who anticipate needing accommodation for any part of the application and hiring 
process, may contact UNBC Health & Wellbeing at wellbeing@unbc.ca.  Any personal information 
provided will be maintained in confidence.  
 
 
Mail Submissions: Office of the Provost, University of Northern British Columbia 

3333 University Way, Prince George, B.C., V2N 4Z9 
 
Email Submissions:  FacultyRecruitment@unbc.ca 
  
Inquiries:  Dr. Rebecca Schiff – Dean, Faculty of Human and Health Sciences  

Fhhs-dean@unbc.ca 
(250)-960-5319 

 
All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however, Canadians and permanent residents will be given priority. We thank all applicants 
for their interest in UNBC however, only those applicants selected for further consideration will be contacted. 

 
Applications received on or before February 25, 2023, will receive full 
consideration; however, applications will be accepted until the position is filled.   
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